
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 
 
 
MEETING DATE: April 20, 2005 
 
SUBJECT:  Human Services Building Bids 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Yes 
 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
On April 13, 2005, bids were opened for the construction of the new Human Services 
Building. We received six proposals which are shown on the attached Bid Tabulation Form. 
The lowest bid was from Cooper Construction Company of Hendersonville for $9,417,243 
including the recommended alternates. Staff is pleased to inform the Board that the bid was 
approximately one-half million dollars below the architect’s estimate. The balance of the 
funds will be used for construction contingencies and FF&E for County and the school’s 
projects. 
 
Our architectural firm, Calloway, Johnson, Moore & West, has reviewed Cooper’s bid and 
has stated that they are the lowest responsible bidder. They recommend that the Board award 
the bid to Cooper Construction Company.  A copy of their cover letter is attached. 
 
 
 
COUNTY MANAGER'S RECOMMENDATION/BOARD ACTION REQUIRED: 
 
Staff recommends that the Board accept the bid from Cooper Construction Company and 
authorize staff to negotiate and sign a contact.  
 
 










